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CITY CONTINUES PROACTIVE MAINTENANCE OF TREES

 The City continues its annual tree maintenance efforts in and adjacent to the 200–300 blocks 
of Washington Street. To minimize tree-related risk to the public, DPW staff will perform 
strategic hazard mitigation pruning and proactive removal of specific trees. Site-appropriate 
tree replacement will occur as part of the City's annual tree planting program. 

Tree work is anticipated to take place on Thursday, July 11, 2024. Please plan ahead, as 
regularly available street parking may be limited during forestry operations. 

For additional questions, please contact City Planner, Michael J. DeMarco, at (315) 785-7884 
or mdemarco@watertown-ny.gov. 
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